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The meeting of the first family club participants at the village level took place on November 10 

in Moldova, after the festival "Happy Families’ Day". The head of the village Zolotievka was 

quite inspired by the festival and the idea of a family club. After consulting with her, we decided 

that the best time to open such clubs is autumn, when people in the villages finished work in 

the fields and vegetable gardens. Timed to the arrival to Moldova of the regional DBF director, 

Galina Chernomorets, we organized a club with the help of the village administration and 

invited couples who participated in the festival last summer. Three couples, 4 married women, 

and one unmarried girl came. 



 

The program of the club included Galina’s training “Love and Respect,” tea party, and solving 

organizational issues. Our internal goal was witnessing the village VIPs, and teaching blessed 

couples. 

The peculiarity of this club was that it was held in the office of the commune’s head, since there 

were no other public heated premises in the village. We were welcomed as respected guests; 

the administration provided us with a car to take us home to Aneni. 

The educational part of the club went well. People listened with interest, asked questions and 

actively participated in group work. We have outlined a work plan for the next club meeting. 

 

 


